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Reminder: Adoption news
e If you are regis-
tered with the FLASH’'Y MOB
domestic program Okay—how much fun was that? For anyone who isn’t o
‘g”d p'ta”f”t'”g tob aware the Flash’y Mob occurred just as planned on No-
sﬁrzlio?et?;n © vember 23rd at the first intermission of the Kelowna
— Rockets game. For links to see our fabulous perfor-

o Please checkiin mance go to our Facebook page.

with Deanna eve-
ry two months to Thank you to all those who participated! A special

let her know you thank you to the Ministry of Children and Family Develop-
f‘:gi:’::i\tl‘; re- ment organizers; Wendy Wright and Tamara Law-

' rence as well as to our choreographer extraordinaire
Bev Colbow who was able to convince 60-70 people
that they could in fact, walk out onto a slippery ice sur-
face, in front of thousands of spectators and ...

dance... in unison!
We would love to
feature a photo of

i OFFICE HOURS FOR THE XMAS SEASON
your child In our . . .
newsletter. Pleasebe | | VWe will be operating with skeleton staffing the

sure to send us sub- week of December 24th and as a result, we will
missions to : :
e ot be responding to emergencies only. If you have

an emergency, please leave a voice message for
Jennifer Wall as per the office voicemail
prompts.

jenn@ker-.ca.

Our office will be closed for December 25, 26
and January lst.

Next Okanagan Information Session

February 13,2013
Please call to confirm a seat! 250-763-8002 or toll free 1-800-935-4237

If you live outside of the Okanagan and would like to request an information session in your com-
) munity, please contact our office!




| Intercountry Updates.......... |

Congo Haiti

WE ARE IN THE- Call our office | || WE HAVE Ap-

PROCESS OF PLIED TO

SIGNING AN for more IBESR TO

AGREEMENT . WORK IN

WITH ANOTH. Information e

ER AGENCY TO

FACILIATE WE HOPE TO

CONGONESE 1-800-935-4237 | || 4ear BACK

ADOPTIONS. 250-763-8002 FROM IBESR
SOON ABOUT
OUR
ACCEPTANCE!

If you would like any
additional information

you are welcome to
contact us anytime.
We would love to hear
from you.

adoptioninfo@kcr.ca
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SEASON’S GREETINGS
From
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